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DESIGNATE STUDENT HOUSING NAME, SPRINGFIELD 
 
 
Action: Approve Designation of New Student Housing as Trillium Court, 

Springfield 
 
Funding: No Funding Required 
 
 

The Chancellor at Springfield, with the concurrence of the Vice Chancellor 

for Student and Administrative Affairs and the Housing Residents Council, recommends 

that the new townhouses being constructed be designated as Trillium Court.  This is 

consistent with campus housing being named after Illinois prairie flowers. 

The board action recommended in this item complies in all material 

respects with applicable State and federal laws, University of Illinois Statutes, 

The General Rules Concerning University Organization and Procedure, and Board of 

Trustees policies and directives. 

The President of the University concurs with this recommendation.  

 


